
Chongqing-Shandong Chamber of Commerce delegation to visit Ethiopia 

Ethiopian Embassy, Beijing, 28 April 2014- A 24 member delegation led by 
Mr. Liu Yudi, Chairman of the Chongqing-Shandong Chamber of Commerce 
and Board Chairman of the Yudi Conglomerate Private Ltd. Company braces 
to visit Ethiopia.  

The planned visit of the Chongqing-Shandong Chamber of Commerce from 
April 29 to May 6, 2014 was preceded by consecutive meetings and 
discussions with the Ethiopian Consulate in Chongqing followed by an 
official invitation.  

The delegation comprises of members from the manufacturing industry 
including Steel and Iron, Chemical, textile, construction materials, tractors 
and tillers, irrigation water pumps, generators, electrical and electronic 
appliances.  

During the visit, the delegation will hold meetings with government officials 
and effect field visits to gather first hand information and conduct business 
investigation on the general business environment of the country.  

The delegation has expressed interest to engage in the manufacturing 
sector including jointly developing a Chongqing-Shandong Industrial Park 
with the Ethiopian Government. 

Mr. Girma Temesgen, the Consul General of Ethiopia in Chongqing 
emphasized on the desire of the Ethiopian Government to attract Chinese 
investment with special emphasis on jointly developing Industrial Parks. 


